License No. 53-04935-01

Phillip J. W. Lee, M.D.
Suite 101, A. Y. Wong Building
1507 South King Street
Honolulu, Hawaii 96826

vear Dr. Lee:

Thank you for your letter dated September 20, 1986, informing us of the steps
you have taken to correct items which we brought to your attention in our
letter dates August 7, 1986. Your corrective actions will be verified during
our next inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Janez L. Hontgonez, Chief

Nuclear Materials Safety and
Safeguards Branch

cc w/cy ltr dtd 9/20/86:
Mr. Thomas Anamizu
State of HA Dept. of Health

bce w/cy 1ltr dtd 9/20/86:
RSB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
B. Faulkenberry

J. Martin
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